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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – P23050614 
 
Chrysler Group LLC (Chrysler) announced a safety recall on certain 2013 and 2014 
model year (FF) Fiat 500 Battery Electric Vehicles (BEV).  
 
Some Fiat 500 Battery Electric Vehicles have a Power Inverter Module (PIM) that may 
contain cooling plates that leak coolant into areas of high voltage circuitry.  This can 
result in an overcurrent electrical condition, which will cause the high voltage battery 
manual service disconnect fuse to open.  An open high voltage battery manual service 
disconnect fuse will cause a loss of vehicle propulsion without warning. 
 
Chrysler will conduct a voluntary safety recall on all involved vehicles to replace the 
Power Inverter Module on all involved vehicles. 
 
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established methods 
used in the past.   
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries on 
involved vehicles. 
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